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July 25, 2022 
 

DETECTIVES SEEK TO IDENTIFY RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY SUSPECT  
video: https://youtu.be/_6ST-4v7MsU   

 

UPDATE 07.25.22: The suspect in this case has been identified as Kevin Bain, B/M, DOB 
10/18/1985, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale. An arrest warrant was issued for Bain 
on June 9, 2022, for one count of residential burglary. 
 
On July 12th, Bain was located and arrested in Alabama by the City of Birmingham Police 
Department for a burglary that occurred within their jurisdiction. At the time of arrest, Bain 
was additionally charged with the existing warrant on this case.  
 
ORIGINAL 06.08.22: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a residential 
burglary that occurred on Monday, May 16, 2022, at approximately 3:00 p.m. The incident 
occurred in the 2200 block of Southwest 14th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that an unknown suspect approached the victim’s 
residence and stole several delivered packages from the front porch area of her home. The 
victim became aware of the burglary after her neighbor informed her that he found several 
open packages with her name on them in his trash can.  
 

Video surveillance collected from the residence shows the suspect approach the victim’s 
front door and knock several times before stealing her packages. The suspect is then seen 
leaving northbound on Southwest 22nd Avenue towards the neighbor’s home.  
 

The male suspect is described as a Black male, between 30-35 years old, approximately 
5’08” to 5’10” in height, with a medium build. The suspect is seen in the video wearing a 
blue polo shirt, gray shorts, and brown shoes.  
 

Detectives encourage anyone with information about the identity of the involved suspect 
or information about this incident to contact Detective Gina Alvarez at 954-828-5704. To 
provide information anonymously, contact Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS 
(8477).  
 

https://youtu.be/_6ST-4v7MsU
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(enhanced photo of the suspect) 
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